
A public comment has been received 05/19/2024. 
 
Name: Nicola Jordan 
Town: Shelburne 
Affiliation: VT resident/citizen  
Email:  
 
 
Topic: OSC CON 
 
Comment : There is a clear need for the Out-patient Surgery Center in the Burlington area. Please act favorably on the 
application. The research on need has been well done and well presented. 
 
Post Comment: Yes 


